
 

 

 

 

PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

We have ended the week on a real high with our celebration about our local railway 
heritage. It was great to see the children’s faces this morning when the came to school 
and needed train tickets. I would like to thank Mrs Robb and all of her team for their hard 
work to make the day the success it has been. 

This week in school 

Acorns this week have been focusing on The Three Little Pigs and creating artwork from 
this. Nursery have been creating plate portraits and making biscuits. Reception have been 
reading The Little Red Hen and have created some African dot art. Year 1 have been 
investigating ice as part of science and reading rhyming stories. Year 2 have been testing 
materials to see if they can be bent or stretched. Year 3 have worked with Durham 
University, having a Hinduism workshop. Year 4 have been on a visit to the Mosque and 
working hard on their times tables. Year 5 have been investigating the legacy that the 
Romans have left for us. Year 6 have been reading Street Child as well as competing in 
cross country.  

Pupil Ambassadors  

This week I have had the privilege of working with some of the year 6 children who applied 
to be pupil ambassadors. The standard of application was extremely high, and we had the 
largest number of applicants that we have ever had. Well done to everyone who took part 
in the selection process, unfortunately we could only select three children and those were 
Fearne, Sasha and Imogen. 

PTA 

Don’t forget that it is the PTA AGM tonight straight after school in the staffroom. 

Celebrating the Railway  

Today we celebrated our railway heritage in style. We have had a fun filled day with lots 
of railway themed activities. We have walked part of the original Darlington to Stockton 
railway line and visited Preston Park Museum and seen the new exhibits. The children 
have created a whole school piece of art with a local artist which will be displayed in 
school as well as many other activities.   

Polite Reminder 

Breakfast Club stops serving food at 8:20. Please be aware that if your child arrives after 
this time breakfast will not be available. Thank you 

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Mr Sanderson 

Week Three  Autumn Term  

WEEK ENDING 19TH SEPTEMBER   

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 

 

 

PTA AGM  
Friday 26th September 

3.30pm at School 

 

 

PE Timetable 
Nursery - Thursday 

Reception – Thursday    

Y1-Friday 

Y2- Wednesday 

Y3- Friday 

Y4-   Wednesday 

Y5-   Monday 

Y6- Tuesday 

 

 

Parents Evening 
Tuesday 11th and 

Wednesday 12th 

November 
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